
Minutes of Selectmen’s Meeting, Town of Freedom, NH 03836 
Monday, October 26, 2015 

 
Present: Leslie Babb, Neal Boyle, Ernest Day, Jr. Selectmen; Janice Zecher, 
Administrative Assistant; Josh Shackford Police Chief; Scott Brooks, Road Agent;  
Scott Cunningham, Bill Elliott, town residents. 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:30pm, manifests were signed and mail was reviewed. 
 
Day said he looked into the Municipal Fund Company.  It is not FDIC insured and he 
does not recommend using them.  Boyle asked if not being FDIC insured is an industry 
standard and would like the trustees to take another look.  Babb agreed with Day to not 
recommend the company. 
 
Brooks said the roads have been graded, Young’s Hill and the beginning of Durgin Hill 
have been paved.  Scarboro road is next week. 
 
Mark McKinley reported that the new circuit board can handle more outlets and asked if 
he could have new outlets placed in Town Clerk’s Office and front office.  Approved by 
all three selectmen. 
 
Elliot said the Community Club had their annual road cleanup and collected 26 bags of 
trash.  Also said everyone loved the K-9 demonstration at the Community Club dinner 
last week. 
 
The board met with Dianne Currier and one other representative from Aflac, along with 
Jeremy Bourgeois from ClaimLinx.  They presented supplemental insurance and health 
insurance options for the town.   
 
Babb made a motion to enter non public session under RSA 91-A:3 II (e) at 8:20 pm with 
Police Chief Shackford. 
 
Returned to open session at 8:35 pm and session was adjourned. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Janice Zecher 

Administrative Assistant 
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